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Carta de Raleigh Trevelyan a Francisco Ayala (18/11/1964)

18th November, 1964.

Mr. Francisco Ayala,

54 W. 16th Street,

New York 11,

N.Y.,

U.S.A.

Dear Mr. Ayala,

We have had a letter from Keith Ellis of the University of Toronto and he says that he has a collection of translations of your Short

Stories and asks whether we would like to consider them. Naturally I have said that I should be delighted to read the translations.

However, I thought it would be as well to write to you too just to make certain that these stories are free for us to consider from the

copyright point of view. Presumably Macmillan are also considering them.

We have Death as a Way of Life down for March 22nd next year.

Yours sincerely,

Raleigh Trevelyan

RT/MO
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